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Campus Budget Team Notes 

Tuesday November 14, 2006

ADM 106

Time: 1:30-3:00

1. 
Approval Of Notes From October 24, 2006
Handout #1
The notes were approved as amended.

The agenda was reordered to items 1,5,4,3,2 due to time restrains of some members.

2.
Burning Issues/Reports



ProCards: New ProCard procedures would be sent out via email from the District. The updated procedures were as a result of audit findings.

2006-07 First Quarter Report: B. Slater reviewed the 2006-07 First Quarter Report and passed out a few copies of the complete document. A copy of the report can be obtained from the Vice President, Finance & College Services office. 

3.
Strategic Planning Budget Allocation Process


J. Hawk reported that the Senior Staff were working on defining a process of allocation of budget for the Strategic Planning process. Budget would be allocated based on the commitments to action (CTA) proposals. 

The proposal was as follows:

· On December 8th all the CTA work would be brought to senior staff for review and to identify best fit of CTAs in relation to the overall strategic plan. There would be senate representation at this meeting

· There would be a town hall on December 11, 2006 and a College Council meeting on December 14th.

· The identified upon CTAs would be fully developed by the proposors into budget proposals. Any financial implications e.g. release time, stipends, B-Budget, etc. should be included in the budget proposals. These would go to the Planning & Budget Teams. 

· Allocations would be reviewed at the beginning of January 2007. The budget proposals would then go to Planning & Budget Teams then back to College Council for final approval. 

J. Hawk asked for agreement from the team on this process in order to bring back a formal document for approval. The team agreed to this basic proposal.

There was a question on whether an individual would be required to participate. Participation would be voluntary. The senates would be involved in the process.

4.
Self-Support 1st Quarter Reports
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This item was deferred until the next meeting.

5.
Written Procedure for Future Instructional Materials Dollar / Lottery Allocations


W. Chenoweth stated this item was brought forward as a result of a previous Instructional Planning & Budget Team meeting. It was also noted that there was still confusion regarding the Instructional Equipment/Lottery/ Measure C funding steams and when they would be available. 

J. Hawk clarified that there was a total of $2.45M ($1.85M plus $600K) Measure C Bridge Fund for Furniture Fixtures & Equipment (FF&E) immediately available. 

The PBTs should keep working on prioritizing their detailed lists, including timelines, to be submitted for funding. Once the lists are complete, requests could be processed. 

It was noted that Foothill were already writing purchase requisitions for their orders.

A written instructional equipment and lottery funds allocation process would be developed by the Campus Budget Team for review by other governance groups. 

Present: L. Bloom, W. Chenoweth, C. Espinosa-Pieb, J. Hawk, J. Hayes, L. Hearn, S. Heffner, (DASB) L. Jeanpierre, D. Shannakian for L. Jenkins, S. Larson, M. Michaelis, S. Sellitti, B. Slater 







